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SECTION 38 ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 1994 - TRAFFIC CALMING SCHEME
COMMENCEMENT OF PROCESS ALONG R675 COAST ROAD AT BOATSTRAND,  

CO. WATERFORD

Existing Residential
Entrance

Existing Residential
Entrance

Existing Field
Entrance

Existing Residential
Entrance

Existing Residential
Entrance

Existing Residential
Entrance

Existing Field
Entrance

Raised Table and
Pedestrian Crossings

Existing Residential
Entrance

Existing Residential
Entrance

STOP

Proposed Pedestrian
Crossing

Trá na mBád
BOATSTRAND

Trá na mBád
BOATSTRAND

STOP

Trá na mBád
BOATSTRAND

Trá na mBád
BOATSTRAND

PROPOSED LAYOUT - OVERALL EXTENTS  
SECTION 38

EK

WATERFORD CITY & COUNTY COUNCIL

ROAD SAFETY IMPROVEMENTS BOATSTRAND

1:500 (A1)
220315

Nov.'22
102b -

EK

ek
enda kirwan consulting engineering ltd.

fruithill,

ce dungarvan,
co. waterford
tel       058 43963
mob    086 2337434
email  info@ekce.ie
web     www.ekce.ie

LEGEND:

PROPOSED FOOTPATH

PROPOSED GRASS VERGE

PROPOSED PEDESTRIAN CROSSING

PROPOSED REALIGNED CARRIAGEWAY

EXISTING SOD AND STONE DITCH

EXISTING GRASS VERGE

EXISTING BOUNDARY WALL PROPOSED BOUNDARY TREATMENT

PROPOSED RAMP

PROPOSED RAISED TABLE

PUBLIC LIGHTING TO BE INSTALLED IN TANDEM
WITH WORKS PROPOSED

PROPOSED BUFF SURFACING AT GATEWAYS

WESTERN GATEWAY ENTRY

Waterford City & County Council proposes to undertake road 
improvement works along R675 at Boatstrand Village and 
the Junction to Boatstrand Harbour. The works will include 
improvements to the road alignment, improvements to sightlines, 
introduction of gateway signage, new surfacing and road markings, 
new footpaths and street lighting as well as a raised speed table at 
the junction with uncontrolled pedestrian crossings incorporated. 

The purpose of the scheme is to improve pedestrian safety 
and accessibility to the harbour and to reduce the speed and 
dominance of vehicular traffic through the settlement.

The scheme will prioritise pedestrian and cycle movements over 
vehicles and promote active travel by providing a safe environment 
for pedestrians and cyclists to travel along the R675 between the 
main settlement in Boatstrand, the camping area, the harbour and 
those travelling to the harbour via the L4004 Kilsteague Road.

The drawing is available for inspection in our Customer Services 
Departments in Davitts Quay, Dungarvan and Bailey’s New 
Street, Waterford and on our website www.waterfordcouncil.ie 
during the period 18th November to 19th December 2022.

The Council will consider any submissions or observations 
made in writing regarding the proposal. Submissions should 
be lodged with Maria Goff, Senior Executive Engineer, Roads 
Department, Waterford City & County Council, Menapia Building, 
The Mall, Waterford or by email to mgoff@waterfordcouncil.ie to 
be received by 4.00 p.m., 19th December 2022.

Fergus Galvin 
Director of Services 
Roads, Water and Environment

18th November, 2022.


